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P O I N T S  O F  

I N T E R E S T :  

 Prom 

 Sports  

 Academic 

Superbowl 

 Art Show 

 Dodgeball 

Tournament 

T his years prom, Diamonds in the 

Sky, will be held this Saturday, April 

22. Grand March will begin at 4:30 

in the auditorium. Attendees need to be 

by the cafeteria by 4 pm to be lined up by 

Mrs. Slusser and Ms. Brown at 4:15. The 

doors by the gymnasium will be open for 

the public at 3:30. The audience is asked to 

remain seated during Grand March as the 

couples will be using both aisles. Pictures 

can be taken afterward. Couples pictures 

will be taken in the choir room after Grand 

March. If you arrive early, you 

may have your pictures taken 

starting at 3:30. Prom will be 

held at the Orthodox Center, 

8600 Grand Blvd, Merrillville. 

Doors open at 6 pm and at-

tendees need to be checked 

in by 7 pm for dinner. The 

dinner will be parmesan crust-

ed chicken breast, baked mo-

staciolli, mashed potatoes, 

California blend vegetables, and ice cream. 

When you arrive at prom, you will be able 

to vote for the Senior King and Queen and 

the Junior Prince and Princess. The cere-

mony will be held at 10 pm and parents of 

the court are welcome to come at that 

time to view the coronation. Prom ends at 

11:30. Police officers will be at the dance to 

conduct random breathalyzer tests when 

students arrive. Students may not bring 

their own drinks to the dance. Any student 

that brings one will automatically be 

breathalyzed and their bever-

age will be taken and not re-

turned. Attendees may not 

leave the dance without an es-

cort. They must escort you to 

your car and back to the dance. 

PHETA will be selling DVDs the 

week after prom for $10. The 

DVDs will include Grand March, 

highlights from prom, and the 

coronation ceremony.  

Diamonds in the Sky 

 

Drama Production! 
The cast of And Then There Were None has been working hard for the past month to 

bring you the best performance they can. The director, Mr. Stalbaum and assistant, Mrs. 

Summerville have been working the cast extremely hard to get everything perfect. Come 

out and see the show April 28, 29, and 30.  “One of us in this very room is in fact the mur-

derer.” Intrigued? See page 7 of this publication! 
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Softball 
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Parents of seniors, if you are 

looking for scholarships, check 

out studentscholarships.org, 

Indiana's leading source for 

finding scholarship money. It's a 

search engine that sends you 

scholarships that matches your 

profile. Contact the guidance 

office to check out some of the 

scholarships they have to offer. 

  

Baseball 

The Hebron softball team 

is fortunate to have five 

starting seniors: Bailee 

Torres and Taylor 

Wheeler,  in the outfield; 

Mia Riese, catcher for 

Pitcher Danielle Roeske; 

and Cayla Rokocz at first 

base. The team started 2-0 in the conference and they have a 7-4 

record and with plenty more games to go. Tonight they play 

Boone Grove at Boone, with a 4:30 start. Hope to see you there!  

The Hebron baseball team has 

had an amazing season so far 

this year. The boys baseball rec-

ord is 9-1 so far 

this season. The 

team is looking 

forward to big 

things this season 

with so many re-

turning players. 

Our very own Luke Woodward 

has signed with Marshalltown 

Community College to play 

baseball and is thus far unde-

cided on his major. In addition, 

Chad Patrick has signed with 

Purdue 

Northwest to 

play baseball 

and study ele-

mentary edu-

cation. we 

wish him the 

best of luck. Come out and sup-

port your Hawks at the Hawks 

Nest. 

T H E  H A W K ’ S  N E W S  
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Track & Field 
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The Boys track “athletes to watch” 
this year are: seniors Nick Surber 
and Shawn Graf in sprints, Jeremy 
Wall in hurdles, Parker Nuest in 
distance, and Joe MacNeill in mid 
distance. Already running in three 
of the six meets of the season, the 
boys have a current record of 5-1 
with wins against Covenant Chris-
tian, LaCrosse, River Forest, 
Wheeler, and Westville. The 
boys  lost to Morgan by only 9 
points. The conference record is  
2-1. The boys are looking forward 
to the meet against Boone Grove 
and Washington Township on 
Tuesday, April 25. The meet is at 
home, so come support our     

Hebron Hawks!  
 

Girls track “athletes to watch” this 
year are senior Carli Sowonik in 
pole vaulting, sophomores Allison 
Hano in sprints and hurdles, Nik-
ki Schmidt and Alyssa Rokosz in 
distance, freshmen Zoe Parson 
in pole vaulting and sprints, and 
Kyana Maldonano in middle dis-
tance. Everyone is back into 
track mode with already having 
competed in three of their regu-
lar season meets. They are at a 
current record of 5-1 beating 
Covenant Christian, LaCrosse, 
River Forest, Wheeler, and 
Westville,  but falling to Mor-
gan. There conference record is 

at 2-1. The girls team is low on 
numbers but look to do good in 
postseason. Good luck to the rest 
of your season boys and girls!  
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Yearbooks for Sale! 

 

Attention all HHS Students: Your 

2017 Hebron High School Yearbooks 

are still on sale, and if you have not 

ordered one yet, now is the time! A 

yearbook is a piece of you, your 

friends, and your time here at Hebron 

that will provide you with a lifetime 

of memories and something to look 

back on in the future.  

The theme this year is “Leave Your 

Mark,” and the yearbook will allow 

every single student to literally leave 

their mark of their own personal jour-

ney here at Hebron High School. The 

yearbook staff is in their final stages of 

creating this time machine and would 

welcome additions to some pages that 

are still under construction, such as 

"Best Friends, Cute Couples, Senior 

Superlatives, Memorable Moments, 

Student Spotlights, 

Student Jobs and 

Spring Sports." If any-

one would like to be 

featured in any of these 

pages, please see a staff 

member or Mr. Villani. 

The books are  $65 each 

and sooner or later, 

sales will end, so order 

ASAP. You can order one by getting a 

form from Mr. Villani, or you can go 

online to the Josten’s Yearbook 

webpage and order one there. You can 

even personalize your yearbook with 

your name and symbols that represent 

you.  So hurry up and order your 

yearbook today so that you can have a 

permanent piece of your journey here 

at Hebron. You’ll be glad you did! 

National Honor Society 
National Honor Society is wrapping 
things up as the school year 
comes to a close. The 
last meeting will take 
place on May 2nd at 
7:15. During that meet-
ing new officers will be 
elected and every 
member will need to be 
present. National Hon-
or Society service 
hours are due to Mrs. 
Kiner before May 26th. 
The food drive will be 
our final service project 

and will take place in May. 
The members of National Honor 

Society would like to 
extend a thank you 
and a wish for good 
luck on future plans to 
our seniors: Brittany 
Botts, Andrew Briggs, 
Tori Nelson, Sarah 
Paskis, Eric Ream, 
Amelia Riese, and 
Danielle Roeske. 
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Academic Super bowl 

 

 

 

Senior Class: We will be presenting the Class of 2017 Senior Slideshow at the Grad-

uation ceremony on June 6.  Please bring in 2-3 pictures that you would like shown 

in this slideshow (baby/toddler picture, senior picture, friends/family).  Pictures 

must be labeled and turned in to the High School office by May 10.  You may also 

email your pictures tocavinderc@yahoo.com. If you have suggestions for music to 

be considered to use on the DVD, please turn the name of the song/group in with 

your pictures.  If you would like to purchase a copy of the slideshow, the cost is 

$20.00.  

Congratulations to our Academic Super Bowl Teams that placed in the 
Wheeler competition held on Thursday, April 18t at Wheeler High School. 
Fine Arts, Math, and Interdisciplinary all took first place, and Science, Social 
Studies, and English all took second place. 

Great job to the following teams and coaches!  

Math Team: Andrew Briggs (Captain), Isabel Reynolds, Anthony Summer-
ville, Riley McCullough, Madison Rojas, Kylie Wilson, and Coach Ms. Brown. 

Science Team: Steven Miskus (Captain), Isabel Reynolds, Anthony Summerville, Kylie Wilson, and 
Claudea Suarez, and Coach Ms. Brown 

English Team: Sara Keys (Captain), Grant Giacomin, Alyssa Rokosz, Lauren Yates, Dana Wilber, and 
Coach Mrs. Charpentier. 

Interdisciplinary Team: Andrew Briggs (Captain), Steven Miskus, Eric Ream, Anthony Summerville, 
Joshua Clemens,  Sara Keys, and  Coach Mrs. Jania. 

Fine Arts Team: Eric Ream (Captain), Madeline Ream, Makayla Munoz, Abagail Smith, Emma 
Slusser, and Coach Mrs. Jania. 

Social Studies Team: Steven Miskus (Captain), Joshua Clemens, Scott Crawley, Charlotte Hunt, 
Ashley Herndobler and Coach Scott Eriks. 

Seniors! 



Dodgeball Tournament Time! 
Hebron High School is hosting a Porter County 

Conference-wide Dodgeball Tournament this 

year! We want to bring the whole PCC and be-

yond together to have a fun and friendly compe-

tition, so get a team together or 

just come to cheer on your 

friends. The tournament will be 

held on  Saturday, May 6  at 7 

pm, and is being planned and 

organized by Hebron’s Business 

Professionals of America Chapter 

to help fund their National Lead-

ership Conference in Orlando, Florida. We want 

to encourage everyone to talk to their friends 

from all schools to either join a team or to come 

and watch. The cost for a team is $40 for teams 

of 6-8 players. Don’t want to play? Admission to 

watch the games is just $5. Our con-

cession stand will be open the entire 

time of the event so come out to 

support your school’s Business Pro-

fessionals of America! Please note 

NHS members,  

you can also 

receive service 

hours for helping out! 
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South Shore Art Show 
Congratulations to the following art students who have 

work on display in the 43rd Annual Tri-County Jr/Sr 

High School Art Exhibition: Evangeline Farler, Grant 

Giacomin, Jason Licht, Alex Lyons, Lauren Marrie, Eric 

Ream, Danielle Roeske, and Amoreena Roll.  

These students will have their work displayed at The 

Center for Visual and Performing Arts in Munster 

from April 23 through May 21, with an awards recep-

tion taking place on Sunday, May 7 from 1-3 p.m. in the 

gallery. The public is invited to attend. 

Congratulations to our talented students! 

 



 
 
  

http://www.hebronschools.k12.in.us/districtNewsArticle.aspx?artID=71#sthash.8HxVivnb.LSThADBf.dpbs




Guidance/Scholarship Information 

 
There are several new scholarships available, along with some with due dates approaching: 
 

 The Professional Educators of Porter County (PEPC) Scholarship   Due April 24 

 Hebron Chamber of Commerce Scholarship      Due April 28 

 Anytime Fitness Scholarship        Due April 28 

 The Hebron Lions Club John Blank Memorial Scholarship    Due April 28 

 Polish Heritage Association of Michigan City Scholarship    Due May 3 

 Timothy Wielgus Scholarship        Due May 5 
  
All of these scholarships are on the school’s guidance website. Stop by the guidance office for 
more information on these and more that may be available. 

Hebron High School 

509 S. Main Street, Hebron, IN 46341 

(219) 996-4771 www.hebronschools.k12.in.us 

Hebron High School Mission Statement 

Hebron High School, in partnership with parents and the community, is committed to anticipate, recognize, and meet the individual needs of all students as they pre-

pare for their futures. 

Hebron High School Vision Statement 

It is our vision that all graduates of Hebron High School: 

Shall enter their post-high school life prepared to meet the challenges set before them; 

Shall have the resources to make themselves competitive in their chosen vocation; 

Will strive to be life-long learners. 

To ensure our vision we shall: 

Encourage and challenge each student to recognize learning as a lifelong experience; 

Furnish the tools and provide the opportunities to obtain the skills necessary for each student to work to his/her full potential; 

Assist each student to become actively involved in his/her learning experience so he/she may learn to reason intelligently, evaluate choices wisely, communicate effec-

tively, work cooperatively and solve problems creatively; 

Maintain a safe and positive learning environment where each student will develop the academic and social skills necessary to become a productive citizen. 


